

Children are at the centre of everything we do

Friday 28 January 2022

Dear Parents/carers

I thought I would remind you that the home/school agreement in place is designed to support you and your child/ren in how you communicate with school on all matters. We pride ourselves that all our communications with you are dealt with in a timely and accurate manner.

As communicated with you at the 'Welcome to your new class' presentations, if you ever have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of your child or any other child then please do contact one of the Designated Safeguarding Lead's at the earliest opportunity namely:

Katharine Ellwood Dani Roe Amy Crockett Kayleigh Dell

The home/school agreement states that parents will:

Support the school approach to on-line safety and not deliberately upload or add any text, image, sound or videos that could upset or offend any member of the school community or bring the school name into disrepute.

We take the welfare and safety of all children very seriously and would like your support so that we are informed of any concerns and can take appropriate action. When parents take their concerns or second hand messages and publish these digitally eg Whatsapp, Facebook and on other mediums, this can lead to misunderstandings, miscommunications, mistruths and/or unnecessary gossip. You will appreciate that any information placed publicly eg on social media, could jeopardise any further external investigation, should the need arise.

Thank for your continued support.

Regards Katharine Ellwood Head Teacher





